
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gladwin County District Library 

Seeks to fill a position on our Library Board of Directors 
 
The Gladwin County District Library is looking to fill a position on its Board 
of Directors for a four-year term. The Board meets monthly, alternating 
between the Gladwin Library and the Beaverton Branch Library. 
Committees convene as needed. 
 
If you are passionate about reading and interested in serving on our Library 
Board, we invite you to submit a letter of interest for this position. Please 
send your letter to: 
 
John Clexton   
Director   
Gladwin County District Library   
402 James Robertson Dr, Gladwin, MI 48624   
ATTN: Library Board Position 
 
In your letter, please include helpful information such as your history of 
service on other boards or non-profits, any special skills you possess, and 
why you believe you would be an asset to the Library Board. 
 
The library board is comprised of 8 members: 2 from the City of Gladwin, 2 
from the City of Beaverton, and 4 from Gladwin County. Candidates must be 
residents of Gladwin County. Each candidate will be evaluated by the 
Gladwin County Board of Commissioners. 
 
Correspondence will be accepted from February 19, 2025, through March 5, 
2025. 
 

 
Please consider joining the Board of Directors, as we continue to strive in 
providing excellent library services to the residents of Gladwin County. 


